
 

 
 

 

** Important Vaccination Information ** 
 

� Is your child entering the 7th grade next year? 
 

If your child will enter the 7th grade in August 2012, they MUST 

receive a Tdap “whooping cough” (pertussis) vaccination after their 

7th birthday.  

 

Proof of receiving the Tdap vaccination must be provided to your 

school, or your child WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO START SCHOOL 

IN AUGUST 2012. 

 

If your child will be a 7th grader in August 2012, please make sure 

they have received their Tdap vaccination as soon as possible, and 

turn in the proof of immunization to your child’s school nurse. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention…!! 
Parents of an incoming 7th grade student 

 

QUESTIONS/MORE INFORMATION: 
Should you have any questions about the Tdap vaccination, please 

contact either your school’s nurse or your health care provider. 
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